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We have had a busy week in nursery!
First, the children dug up the potatoes they chitted and
planted back in March.

Then the children had their class marble jar treats. They chose
cheese & crackers and a film and popcorn.

Lastly, using the potatoes we had grown, the children tried
some little homemade chips. They were very popular!

We also wanted to share this picture of Rosie's castle with
you. Since Rosie started nursery, we have been so impressed
with how imaginative she is! She makes the most fantastic
creations. We can't wait to see what she makes up with next!
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This week, our focus has been on Transition and the big feelings
that often come with change. On Wednesday, our Reception
children visited their new Year 1 classes—either Butterfly Class or
Ladybird Class.
They spent the day getting to know their new teachers, learning
facts about the animal their class is named after, and exploring
shading techniques to create beautiful drawings of butterflies and
ladybirds.
We couldn’t be prouder of how confidently and positively every
child approached the day. They took everything in their stride,
and the Year 1 teachers were full of praise for their enthusiasm,
kindness, and curiosity.
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